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Friday 12th July 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had another busy week, ending today with our beautiful Y6 Leaver’s Mass. Thank 
to everyone involved in creating such a calm, reflective special event, really celebrating the 
journey our Y6 children have had at St Anne’s. Thank you to Father Peter for celebrating this 
mass with us.  
 

We started our week with St. Anne’s Feast Day, thank you to all our families who attended 
our breakfast. The children learnt all about our special saint and made such lovely lilies, one 
of her special symbols, we reflected together upon how important St. Anne was and how 
she can help us by being a role model to our school community today.  
 

We have another busy week for our final week, next week, please see the reminders today.  

Our school uniform information is also provided as a reminder for you in preparation for 

September.  
 

Reminders/dates:  
 

Monday 15th July: End of Year Celebrations - we will be going to celebrate both 

events, in church as a whole school together, families are welcome to attend.  
 

Nursery, Y1 and Y2  11.15am 

Y3 - Y6      1.45pm 
 

All children will return to school after going to church.  
 

Tuesday 16th July: Y6 End of Year trip  
 

Thursday 18th July: Y6 Leavers Assembly 1.30pm in our Infant hall - Y6 families are 

welcome. 
 

Thursday 18th July: Y6 Leavers Disco 4pm - 6pm in our junior hall - Y6 children 

ONLY.  
 

Friday 19th July: End of Term: School closes at the following times:  

Nursery   11.45 

Reception   12.45 

Y1 and Y2   12.50 

Y3,Y4 & Y5   12.50 

Y6      1.00 

https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/
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School re-opens on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.40am for our new term.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs GC Murphy   

Head Teacher  
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School Uniform 

 

 
 

 

St Anne’s uniform can be purchased from Trutex School wear located on London Road.  
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Some white items can also be purchased from many other well-known high street stores such as 

Asda, Tesco and Matalan. 
 

We also have a selection of uniforms that have been donated by parents of children no longer in 

our school. Please speak to either Paula or the school office staff if you need any items in 

particular. 
 

The only jewellery allowed is small stud earrings. Wrist watches may be worn (but not Smart 

watches) these must be removed for P.E., dance and games, all items worn are at parents’ own 

risk. 
 

Please note due to Health and Safety guidelines: 

All long hair must be tied back at all times. 

All hair slides, ribbons, hijabs etc must be blue or white. 

No nail varnish can be worn. 

All items must be labelled clearly with your child’s name. We cannot be held 

responsible for any lost items of clothing/property. 
 

Winter Uniform 
 

Girls  Boys  

White Shirt 
Grey Skirt or Trousers 
School Tie* 
Royal Blue Cardigan or Jumper* 
Grey Tights or Socks 
Black Shoes  

White Shirt 
Grey Shorts or Trousers 
School Tie* 
Royal Blue Jumper* 
Grey Socks 
Black Shoes  

 

Summer Uniform 
 

Girls  Boys  

Blue and White Checked Dress (Available 
from most supermarkets) 
Blue* or White Cardigan 
White Socks 
Black Shoes 

White Polo Shirt 
Grey Shorts or Trousers 
Royal Blue Jumper* 
Grey Socks 
Black Shoes  

 

P.E. Kit 
 

All classes Rec – Y6   

White T-shirt* 
Blue Shorts* 
Royal Blue Tracksuit* (Optional)  

 

 

These must be worn on swimming and P.E. Days. 
 

Nursery 
 

Whilst it is not compulsory for the children in our nursery to wear a school uniform, nearly all of 

our parents/carers choose to send their child into school in one of our school tracksuits which 

are also available to buy from Trutex School wear. 

 

 

* These items are available to buy from Trutex School wear 


